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Newtown Historic Association presents   
“The Latest on Lincoln”    

The February meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 
February 16th at 8:00 PM at the Half-Moon Inn, Court St. & Centre Ave., Newtown.  
 
To commemorate President’s Day, the Newtown Historic Association has invited Rik 
Booraem to present a lecture entitled, “The Latest on Lincoln.”  Mr. Booraem is an 
Associate Professor of Social Sciences at Bucks County Community College and a 
historian who's published three books and numerous articles on American presidents.  He 
has spent time at the Lincoln Forum in Gettysburg discussing Lincoln’s legacy with some 
of the country's major Civil War and Lincoln scholars. 
 
The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 
interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 
the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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